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 Update on the Finalisation of Cycle 1 Professional and Specified Categories Applications 
 
The Engineering Council of South Africa seeks to appraise you on the status of applications received 
during the first cycle for professional and specified categories applications which opened 01 January 
2024 and closed on 28 February 2024.  
 
The Engineering Council in January 2024 instituted the Registration Application Cycle Calendar which 
allows for submissions of professional applications only during 2 separate windows during a fiscal: 1 
January to 28 February (cycle 1); 15 June to 15 August (cycle 2).  
 
According to the Calendar which was published on ECSA social media platforms and website, the 
finalisation of cycle 1 applications was planned for 30 June.  
 
Due to the large number of applications received, the Engineering Council is unfortunately 1 month 
behind schedule. 
 
We are working with urgency to finalise the Experience Appraisal and Professional Review Interviews 
throughout July and we will publish the details of applications received and outcomes of same, in the 
first week of August. 
 
We sincerely apologise for the inconvenience and delay on our side, we have noted the lessons learnt 
and are ensuring our systems are in place for Cycle 2 which is currently open and will close on 15 
August 2024.   
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